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SEN SPECIALIST 
SCHOOL 

Welcome to our twenty-first edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter hopefully this will 
keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1CW  89.06% 1SR 96.88% 1NP 88.33% 2CS 89.39% 

2HY 95.71% 2AP 100.00% 2NM 92.86% 2AL 97.22% 

2HR/KA 100.00% 3AJ 89.77% 3LC 98.44% 3NA 84.38% 

3HM 100.00% 3AO 100.00% 3NH 85.00% 4MOD 80.00% 

6PF 100.00% 6EM 98.08%     

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 13th May 4MOD Residential to Kingswood 
6EM visit to Delamere Forest 
6PF visit to Tesco supermarket 
Stay & Play session (pre-booking required) 

Tuesday 14th May 6EM visit to MMU Gym 
3AO visit to Adelaide School 
6PF visit to Bridgemere Garden Centre 
3HM community visits 

Wednesday 15th May 3LC Travel Training 

Thursday 16th May 1SR Horseriding 
3LC visit to MMU 

Friday 17th May Stay & Play session (pre-booking required) 

 

Safeguarding 

As a school we are looking at becoming involved in 
the Gist Child Road Safety Programme.  

This is an award winning programme and has been 
established to reduce and prevent the needless 
accidents and deaths of young people on the roads. 
They work in partnership with Brake, the UK's largest 
road safety charity, who recommend the programme.   

We will keep you updated with further information.  

Springfest – Thursday 23rd May 
 

For those people that have pre-ordered tickets, please 
could you send the money in and the tickets will be 
sent home to you. Tickets will also be available to 
purchase on the night. If you have any raffle or 
tombola items you would like to donate we would be 
very grateful. 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

Evidence for Learning - Please log on to your EFL Parent Account to see what activities your child has been up to in class this 
week. 
ESchools app – Some parents are having difficulties receiving text messages on the Eschools app. Please make sure any 
updates are done and push notifications are allowed. Thank you. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 21 – 10th May 2019 
 

Whole school Attendance this week – 93.43% 

 
Roberts Recycling 

 
Thank you to everyone who donated clothes last 
week we managed to raise £247.50 for Friends of 
Springfield! The next recycling collection will be 
November 2019. 

 
3AO Residential 

 
3AO have put photos and a blog of their fantastic 
time at Kingswood in Staffordshire on the school 
website. It is under the News section. 
 

Continence clinic dates Autumn 2019 
 

New continence clinic dates have been put on the 
calendar from September 2019. Please ring to 
book an appointment with the nurse. 

http://www.brake.org.uk/

